
Harry Potter

4 Privet Drive

Little Whinging

Surrey, Great Britain

+44 193 287 6283

December 6, 2015

Professor Severus Snape

Principal Investigator

Potions Research Laboratory

Hogwarts School of Witchcraft and Wizardry

Scotland, UK

Dear Professor Snape:

I yearn to serve as a summer intern in your Potions research facility. My life’s interest is directed toward the

study of potions, and I have attempted to obtain all of the texts on the subject which are available at our

local public library. I learned of your research from the Hogwarts school home page and by speaking with

alumni who speak most highly of your renowned skills in the subject.

I am fascinated by the study of polymorph potions and their derivatives and hope to unlock a similar

transpositional mixture which could be administered to turn plants to animals or vise versa. But for now,

I seek to provide assistance to you in your daily tasks of cleaning glassware, mixing and preparing potion

ingredients, and serving in any position which you find helpful. I have some work experience creating solvents

as part of both lawn care and frozen sidewalk maintenance. Please see my resume for further details.

I would like to visit Hogwarts and discuss potential openings during my upcoming on-site tour this August.

Are you available to see me on August 21 at 1pm? If not, is there a more appropriate time you would prefer?

Thank you so much for taking the time to consider my credentials and strong interest in your work and

expertise.

Sincerely yours,

Harry Potter

The boy who lived.
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